October 2021
To Our Customers IAl Corporation
Sales Department

Notice of Discontinuation of PCON-CA/CFA

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support throughout the
years.

The PCON-CA/CFA controllers have been sold for many years, but we have to inform you
that we have decided to discontinue the production of those controllers.
We apologize for the inconvenience that may cause to our customers, but please read the
following note to understand why we came to this decision.
We would like to ask for your understanding, considering the circumstances that we are
facing.

Respectfully,

Note

1. Discontinued models: PCON-CA/CFA

2. Reason for Production Discontinuation:
Procurement of the CPU that is used on the controller is impossible due to the fire at
Renesas Electronics’ Naka plant. The CPU of this model is manufactured almost
exclusively for IAL.
We have no estimate as to when the production of the CPU will be resumed.

3. Date of Production Discontinuation: Production has already been stopped.
* Currently we are not accepting orders.

4. Repair Support:
Until October 31, 2031.
However, if we run out of repair parts for the discontinued product before the target
deadline, we may stop our repair support prior to the deadline. Please refer to our home
page for updates on our current repair support.

HP Address: http://www/iai-robot.co.jp/product/discontinued/

5. Recommended Replacement Model:
PCON-CB/CFB
*The external dimensions, mounting dimensions, and the price are all completely identical
between the PCON-CA/CFA and the successor PCON-CB/CFB models.



